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It is only a couple of weeks since my last report, therefore this is a very short 

one. 

Firstly, the WAFF Site, as of today there is no further update apart from 

discussions are still ongoing between Planning and Classic Builders and the 

advantage of this is that Classic cannot go to the Inspector and appeal against 

non-determination. 

On the 26 June there will be a roadshow by South West Water which will 

include the proposed expenditure of £150,000 and the venue and timing 

should be confirmed within the next couple of days. I did ask if this was still 

going ahead because of the number events that are cancelled over the next 

month because of the General Election as some people may wish to make this 

a political event. 

During discussions it was confirmed that there were discharges of mainly 

surface water during all of the bad weather and all were authorised by the 

Environment Agency and the regular checks carried out on the usual ebb tides 

in Portreath the standard was between good and excellent. 

 


